Town of Goshen Board of Selectmen Minutes of Meeting November 28, 2016

Present: Bob Bell, Doug O'Clair, Chip Ball, Bea Jillette, Cindy Rouillard

The meeting came to order at 6:40 p.m.

- Check reports were reviewed and signed
- The Board made a decision on the health insurance policy. The prescription portion has changed; the medical has stayed the same. The employees that carry the insurance will not receive a raise. Bob stated he reviewed the wages of other towns and Goshen is comparable equally or better considering the medical insurance. The insurance will be reviewed again next year.
- Bea Jillette was present and took the Selectmen's photo for the town report.
- The Selectmen discussed warrants for 2017 budget.
- Doug stated the replacement door for the Police Department will be done next week.
- Doug stated he received a complaint in regards to a property with a lot of junk on it. Bob will look into it.
- Cindy stated Peta Brennan asked about putting a Christmas tree up outside of the town hall. Doug stated Shaun Carroll usually puts one up.

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.